Template for of AAP Comment Resolution table:

Summary of handling of (choose one)

[ X ] LAST CALL 

[   ] ADDITIONAL REVIEW 

comments to Draft Amendment 1 to  H.248.1v3.
1. Comments Submitted by Huawei Technologies Co. Ltd. 
The table below summarizes how the comments from Huawei Technologies have been reflected to Draft Amendment 1 to H.248.1v3.

	#
	Comments
	Disposition

	1
	It was noted on the IETF MEGACO mailing list that some H.248.1 Annex C property ids weren’t fully compliant with the text encoding syntax. This was due to the fact that there were spaces in some property ids. As H.248.1v3 contained many Implementors’ Guide items it would be desirable to fix this inconsistency rather than recording a Implementors’ Guide change at a subsequent meeting. Modified text is attached. 
The modified text removes white spaces “ “ between parts of the PropertyID names. FORMTEXT 


	The removal of the white spaces “ “ and a slash “/” as proposed by Huawei is accepted to allow encoding of the affected PropertyIDs.


2. Comments Submitted by Cisco Systems, Inc. 

The table below summarizes how the comments from Cisco Systems have been reflected to Draft Amendment 1 to H.248.1v3.

	#
	Comments
	Disposition

	1
	Since November 2006 there have been discussions between ITU-T Q.3/16 and the IANA/IETF on the update of H.248 package registration procedures. The IETF has indicated that an RFC needs to be approved before IANA can make changes to registration procedures. A draft to achieve this is currently under development. It is expected that there will be minor changes to the procedural text based on IETF review.

As such, the approval of H.248.1v3 Amendment 1 should be delayed (expected ~2 months) in order to ensure alignment of the ITU-T and IETF text on the package registration procedures. 
Once this is achieved we fully endorse the approval of H.248.1v3 Amendment 1. FORMTEXT 


	The final approval of H.248.1v3 Amendment 1 is delayed in order to allow the IETF and the ITU-T to align the process for IANA H.248 Package registration.


NOTE TO THE RAPPORTEURS

TSAG at its 17-21 June 2002 meeting requested more transparency in the AAP process. A Recommendation developed within your Question received technical comments during the Last Call (LC) period. The SG management decided to go further in the AAP process by the use of the Additional Review (AR) period. In your task to resolve the LC comments you are invited to carefully consider the following guidance:

1 – ask the TSB for the list of comments and contact information of the commenters

2 – decide on the comments resolution process: e-mail discussion, electronic meetings, physical meeting

3 – inform the TSB for appropriate advertising

4 – invite the commenters to participate in the resolution process

5 – consider all the comments received and record the group decision for each of them

6 – summarize the group decisions into a table, a format for the table is attached

7 – send the table, the revised text for the Recommendation to the TSB for posting on the Web. (Note that, subsequently, TSB will send the summary table to the AAP contact point of the commenters.)

